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Council President Brendmoen and Members of the City Council, 
 
My name is Nathan Kranz and I am the General Manager for both the Palace Theatre and the historic
Fitzgerald Theater.
 
I strongly support the Capital City Bikeway being located on Wabasha St, as is being recommended
by the St Paul Public Works Department .  Wabasha St. is the best Bikeway Route for bicyclists
coming to Downtown and trying to cross the River at Wabasha, and for businesses, employees, and
residents working and living downtown St Paul.
 
The St Peter Route that had been considered and rejected by  the Public Works  Dept . would have
had a very negative economic impact on not only the Palace Theatre but also our neighboring
businesses that are integral to thriving arts & entertainment district. 
 
I would respectfully request that at its meeting on May 12, the City Council support the Resolution
locating the Capital City Bikeway on Wabasha St., as recommended by the St Paul Public Works
Dept.
 
Thank you for your consideration !
 
Sincerely,
 
Nathan Kranz
612-578-6408
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